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Voting is a core element of a democracy. We should be proud of Oregon's vote-by-

mail system, which has raised voting participation, made voting accessible for elders 

and people with disabilities, and has had negligible problems. This measure attempts 

to make voting MORE difficult. It is a despicable, anti-democratic measure and 

should be emphatically rejected. 


